
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

            31st January 2025 
 

Year 11 Prom - Friday 27th June 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
I am delighted to be able to confirm the details for King Edward VI Lordswood School for Girls Year 11 
Prom 2025. What better way for your child to celebrate 11 years of school education, the end of their 
GCSE examinations and the start of a new chapter in their life, than to be with the class of 2025 as they 
party the night away for the last time together as Year 11 students? 
  
The event is being held at the Berrow Court, Edgbaston, on Friday 27th June 2025 from 7pm to 11.00 
PM. 
 
Tickets for the event will cost £43 per person. This price covers the cost of the venue, food and a 
professional DJ.  
 
The bar will be open for students to purchase soft drinks only, please note that they can accept card 
payments only – students will not be able to pay in cash. We will be operating a strict no alcohol policy; 
any students suspected of consuming alcohol prior to the event will be refused entry and parents will be 
asked to collect them. 
 
In order to secure a place for your daughter at what promises to be a very special event, we ask that you 
pay a non-refundable deposit of £20. Payments can be made via the LGS app. In order to proceed with 
this booking. 
  
The option for payment will be made available from Friday 31st January 2025.  
 
Please pay your deposit by Friday 28th March 2025. The deadline for payment of all monies is Friday 
23rd May 2025. 
  
Whilst we think very highly of your daughter and are sure that she is fully aware of the school’s high 
expectations, we reserve the right to prevent any students from attending this year’s Prom if there are 
serious breaches of our codes of behaviour between now and the end of Year 11. It is also worth noting 
that, due to capacity limitations at the venue and seating/eating arrangements, only Year 11 students and 
staff from Lordswood School for Girls will be able to attend; students will not be able to invite additional 
guests. 
  
I look forward to seeing your daughter at what, I am sure, will be a very special event. 
  
Yours sincerely, 
  

 
Ms L. Siviter 
Achievement Co-ordinator for Year 11 
 


